
Family Access – Online Food Service & Fee Payments 
 
The Beaver Dam Unified School District offers parents the option to make online payments for food service 
and student fees. All payments made through Family Access are processed by RevTrak. RevTrak charges a 
processing fee per transaction. The Beaver Dam Unified School District does not receive any money from the 
processing fee.  
 
Once you create your account via Family Access, you can login to your RevTrak account through Family Access 
or go directly to the RevTrak webstore: bdusd.revtrak.net 
 
If you do not wish to pay a processing fee, you may submit any fee and/or food service payments via cash or 
check to your child’s school. We are not able to take in-person credit/debit card payments. 
 
 
 
 
Log in to Family Access from the link on the bdusd.org website and select either Food Service or Fee 
Management from the left menu bar. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Click on Make A Payment from either the Food Service or Fee Management tab: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



This will take you to the RevTrak webstore where you can select which fees you would like to pay or accounts 
you would like to add money to. 
 

 
 
 
If you are paying a fee, click ADD TO CART next to the fee you would like to pay. 
 
If you are adding money to your food service account, you can make a payment in the increments provided or 
you can add a different amount in the box provided. Once you have added the amount, click ADD TO CART. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Food Service Accounts are FAMILY ACCOUNTS. If you have more than one student in the 
District, you only need to add money to one student’s account and it will be available for all students listed 
under your Food Service account to use. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Your cart amount will pop out on the right side of the screen. From here, you can either check out or click the 
left arrow to add more items to your cart. The processing fee will apply at the end of the checkout process. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
If this is your first time using the RevTrak webstore, when you select CHECKOUT, you will be required to create 
an account. After that, your account information will be recognized. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Once your RevTrak account has been created, you will complete the checkout process by filling out your billing 
information. This will automatically link to your RevTrak account.  
 
 
 


